
COVID-19 RESPONSE NOTES 

 
 
March 30, 2020 
 
Leadership Team 

• Question of Interview via Zoom 
• VSims purchased for RN program 
• Quote coming for LVN program 
• PCT program in Hondo update 
• Teams meeting with Instructional teams 
• AEL – online transition 
• Outreach fielding questions from Dual credit faculty 
• Chromebook check out allowed through end of semester 
• TSI not resolved yet 
• Roofs in Del Rio substantially completed 

 
TACC Call Update 

• Dual credit work group working on Pass/Fail option 
• Competency based grading approved for CTE programs 
• SACS~COC Dr. Wheelen – allowed to shift to a pass/fail option,  
• 3 weeks to 1 month to receive funds from Cares Acts and must spend by Sept 2021 

 


